
Costumes, Candy & COVID-19 

NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

AS A REMINDER, Executive Order No. 2020-08 Stay at Home orders remain in 
effect. No exceptions will be made for Halloween. 

Due to the Nation’s aggressive response to the pandemic, and members’ 
assistance with mitigation efforts, we have been able to keep our COVID-19 case 
count low. We cannot let up now. The health and safety of everyone is our highest 
priority, and we must remain vigilant. Therefore, we will be following the CDC 
Halloween Guidelines, as follows: 

PROHIBITED: 
- Door to Door trick-or-treating
- Trunk-or-Treats
- Gatherings to pass out candy
- Costume parties
- Indoor haunted house
- Crowded Hayrides
- Fall Festivals
- Any social gatherings

RECOMMENDED ALTERNATIVE: 
 Pumpkin carving & decorating with

members of the household
 Decorating your home
 Virtual Costume Contests
 Movie night with household

members
 Scary story night with household

members or virtually with others

OTHER FUN ALTERNATIVES: 

 Zip line Candy bags to kids of your family members, instead of going to your door steps
 Candy Shoot, send candy bags down a shoot from your door steps, to kids of your family

members

 Have the kids dress up and household members pass out candy through their house 
windows/doors, have the kids go window/door to window/door say Trick or treat, 
and the guardian will have them candy thru the window to their own kids… doing this 
until their candies are depleted.

 No-contact candy bag drop-off for kids at their homes

 Easter egg hunt but for candy, in their yards or house when it gets dark




